
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

   Circular 18-121/E12 

26th February, 2019 

Dear Parents, 

Circular on Hong Kong School Drama Festival Performance 

In order to enhance students' understanding and interest in drama performances and 

promote the development of students' multiple intelligences, the school participated in the 

Hong Kong School Drama Festival. The rehearsal of the Chinese and English drama will 

hold on the morning of 27th February, 2019 (Wednesday), and parents are invited to watch 

the drama performance. Details of the performance are as follows: 

Date 27 February 2019(Wednesday) 

Performance Time 11:00 a.m.(Chinese Drama) / 11:30 a.m.(English Drama) 

Venue School Hall 

For enquiry, please contact Ms. Yu Hiu Ping. 

           Yours faithfully, 

____________________ 

                   Chow Kim Ho 

                   Principal  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Reply Slip of Circular 18-121/E12< Please return it to class teacher > 
 

Circular on Hong Kong School Drama Festival Performance 
 
Dear Principal, 

I acknowledge receipt of the above mentioned circular regarding the matter of Hong 

Kong School Drama Festival Performance. 

I will* □ attend the drama performance. (Numbers of Parents:       ) 

□ not attend the drama performance. 

Opinion:                                                                            

Student’s Name:                     (    )      Parent’s Signature:                  

Class:                                              Date:                  

* Please put a ‘’ in the appropriate box. 


